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EBL Main Tournament Directors Course  
30th January to 3rd February 2013 

Avendi Hotel 
Bad Honnef - Germany 

 
 
Dear President and Friend, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the 8th Tournament Directors Course will be held from 
30th January to 3rd February 2013 at Avendi Hotel, -Bad Honnef/Germany. 
 
Schedule 

The complete schedule and work programme will be sent before the end of December 
2012 but please note that the Seminar will start on Wednesday 30th January at 17.00 
and will end on Sunday 3rd February at 12.30.  
 
Participation 

The TD Seminar is reserved for TD-s invited by the EBL TD Committee: 
1. the EBL TDs and the NBO International TDs. The participation is important to avoid 

to be cancelled from the Official Register. 
2. the TDs who are not registered in the EBL Official TDs Register with good 

knowledge and abilities of all important disciplines of international tournament 
directing. Each NBO is encouraged to recommend at least one TD to attend the 
Course. The invitation of participants will be sent out till 10th of December 2012 by 
the EBL TD-Committee.  
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Registration 

The registration must be sent, by e-mail, using the attached form, before 10th 
November 2012 to 
 

European Bridge League 
Catherine Vitry - EBL Secretariat 
secretariat@europeanbridge.org 

 
 
Venue and Hotel 

A special package with  
Hotel Avendi – Germany  
Hauptstraße 22 
D-53604 Bad Honnef 

has been arranged for the participants. It consists of the full board accommodation from 
the dinner on Wednesday 30th January to the lunch on Sunday 3rd February. 
 
Participation fee (including hotel with full board single room accommodation) = € 650,00. 
No price reduction for double occupancy. 
 
The cost will be paid after confirmation of acceptance by transfer to EBL Bank account, or 
onsite at the Hospitality Desk at the registration. 
 
Objectives 

The primary objectives of the Seminar are: 
a) to support the NBOs in their activity through updating the knowledge of their leading 

Tournament Directors, 
b) to offer the NBO Tournament Directors the opportunity to achieve the title of NBO 

International Tournament Director and to be appointed in the EBL Official TDs 
Register, 

c) to offer to the NBO International TDs the opportunity to achieve the title of EBL TD and 
to be appointed in the EBL Official TDs Register, 

d) to offer to the EBL TDs, already appointed in the EBL Official TDs Register, the 
opportunity to keep and improve their category. 

 
A certificate of attendance and a pass certificate will be awarded. 
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Further Information 
 
Bad Honnef is 30 minutes by train from airport Köln-Bonn. 
 
Information to travel to Bad Honnef is available at:  
http://www.avendi.de/en/hotels/avendi-hotel-bad-honnef/maps-directions.html 
 
The EBL Secretariat will send to the participants with the confirmation, the programme and 
further useful information. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yves Aubry Josef Harsanyi 
EBL President EBL TDs Committee Chairman 



 
 

EUROPEAN BRIDGE LEAGUE 
 

EBL MAIN TOURNAMENT DIRECTORS COURSE 
30TH January – 3 rd February 2013 – Bad Honnef/Germany 

 

APPLICATION FORM 
 

 
Special package per participant : 

- Avendi Hotel - Hauptstr. 22 – 53604 Bad Honnef – Tel : +49 (0) 2224 189-0 
- Courses & full board accommodation in single or double room = € 650,00 

 
NBO Filled by E-mail address 

   

 
 

Participant name E-mail address Single/dble room 

   

   

   

   

   

   

Accompanying Guest Single/dble room  
   

   

 
 
 
For information, please contact : Secretariat – Catherine Vitry 
 European Bridge League 
 Tel. +33 6 45 57 93 60 
  
 

Please send this form by e-mail to secretariat@europeanbridge.org 

as soon as possible, and not later than 10 th November 2012 . 


